BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

To Property Owners:

Enclosed is your notice of a Public Hearing on Street Light Installation. Our records indicate that you are an owner of the property within the area benefited by street lights. Please read this notice carefully, and if you have any questions, contact Dan Dettmann via email: ddettmann@cityofmadison.com or 266-6536 at the City Traffic Engineering Division, Room 100, Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin Luther King, Jr., Boulevard. We suggest that it is better to email or call rather than to wait for the Board of Public Works meeting itself:

If you wish to appear before the Board of Public Works, you may do so at the time and place stated in the notice. To expedite the public hearing process, please complete the form below and submit it to the Board Secretary at the hearing.

If you have sold or transferred ownership of all or part of the property in question, please forward this notice to the new owner.

It is the policy of the City of Madison to assess the initial cost of installation and materials for underground street lights to the adjacent property owners. This is a one-time assessment and all maintenance and operating costs, once the street lights are installed, are paid by the City of Madison.

Rob Phillips, P.E. BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS Executive Secretary

Name of Street Light Improvement District 700 W. Main Street Streetlight Assessment District.

Your Name Manuela Jobst

Your Address 725 D. Main Sheet, 53715

Support and wish to speak Support but do not wish to speak

Oppose and wish to speak

Your signature Mela Jobst

Parcel Number

